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HATHERSAGE PARISH COUNCIL

Minutes of the Swimming Pool Committee Meeting held at the 

Sampson Room, Memorial Hall at 7.00 p.m. on 14th November 2017. 
	Present:
	Councillors P Mander; J Marsden; H Rodgers, P Whitney, S Turner, B Hanley.

	In attendance:
	S Wyatt (Clerk); C Cave (RFO); Suzanne Case (Marketing Group); M Wellington (Manager)

	
	

	100/17
	
	Apologies for absence were received from; C Wilkinson, G Foy(Pool A/Manager).

	101/17
	
	M Wellington declared an interest because of his employment at the pool. 

	102/17
	
	There was no variation in the order of business.

	103/17
	
	There was no public participation.

	104/17
	
	The Minutes of the SPC meeting of 10th October had been circulated. The minutes were approved and signed by the Chair.

	105/17
	
	Report of the Marketing/Fundraising Group Last night’s swim raised £205, one family came all the way from north Wales to attend! ; quiz night this week – 60 people signed up; proposed stall at Hope Show being looked into; merchandise is going well.

	106/17
	
	Plant /Machinery and Operational Issues. – Everything is running fine, the pool temperature is being maintained at approx. 28deg.; the wood for the remaining fencing has been sourced and work being done next week; Aqua run is being sent off for annual service in the near future; Cllr. Rodgers asked if the cost of the lift had been sorted – Chris has emailed Simon but no reply, George has also been making enquiries; Keith to be asked to chase up by Simon.

	107/17
	
	Clerk’s Report/Correspondence. Nothing to report. 

	108/17
	
	Solarium – guttering repair have not been completed due to windy conditions at the planned time, to be re-arranged, Keith Groom to be asked by Cllr. Mander and RFO to chase up; RFO updated that an email had been received to say that the feeding tariff is about to be paid. Back payments expected from May; the roof of the pool office is not the correct shape for solar panels.

	109/17
	
	Staff - staffing for the winter season is in place. Asbestos inspection is to be carried out.

	110/17
	
	Finance – no changes since Full Council meeting in that income will be £25k down; recent gas bills are - Aug £1,500 Sep £1,700 Oct £2,100; DDDC Cllr. Jean Monks has been emailed about season ticket prices.

	111/17
	
	The next meeting of the SPC will be on 12th December 2017 at 7pm in the Sampson Room.

	
	
	The meeting closed at 8.00 pm.
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